
 
 

 

The Board of Trustees, at its regular meeting of March 7th, 2017 
unanimously selected: 

 
 

MICHELE POLINUK 
as Superintendent 

of Lord Selkirk School Division effective July 1, 2017 
 
 

Michele is a graduate of the Lord Selkirk School Division and has held 
administrative positions in the Division as Assistant Superintendent (2010 to present), 
Principal of Lockport School (2009-2010), Vice-Principal of Lord Selkirk Regional 
Comprehensive School (2003-2009), and Vice-Principal of Happy Thought School 
(2001-2003).  
 
 Michele has Bachelor of Arts and a Bachelor of Education degrees from the 
University of Winnipeg, and received her Post Baccalaureate Diploma in Education and 
Master of Education degree from the University of Manitoba. 
 

As a member of the Manitoba Association of School Superintendents (MASS), 
Michele has served on numerous committees including Curriculum, Public 
Relations/Policy, and Research.  Michele is Past President of the Association of 
Supervision and Curriculum Development (Manitoba ASCD), and has held a number of 
leadership roles in the Division including the Professional Development Committee, 
Accessibility Committee, 50th Anniversary Committee, and Chair of Administrative 
Council. 
 
 She is an active and enthusiastic community volunteer and ambassador, serving 
as Past-President of Selkirk Rotary and Board Member of the Selkirk and District 
Community Foundation. 
  
 Michele and her husband Gary are long-time area residents and supporters of 
many community initiatives. 
 
 

The Board of Trustees congratulates Michele on her new appointment and 
extends its best wishes for her successful career as Superintendent. 
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